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Programs:  “Picking the Right Fan” 
- Nathan Stublaski, Twin City Fan 

 

WHEN: Thursday March 16th 

Start time: 12:00  

 

Location: Bake Works,  
518 Mt Rushmore Rd 
Rapid City, SD 57701 

 
Biography: 

Nathan joined Twin City Fan in 2011 as a Sales Application Engineer. Nathan holds a 
Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering from the University of Minnesota (Twin Cities) 
and is a member of the Twin Cities chapter of ASHRAE. Nathan is currently the Lab Exhaust 
Product Manager where he is involved with the sales, marketing, design, training and 
specification of Twin City Fan’s lab exhaust product line. 

President’s Message 
 
 

Greetings, 
 
I hope this message finds you in good health. We are trying a new venue again, this 
month’s meeting will be held at Bake Works. They have soups, salads and 
sandwiches available for your dining pleasure. 
 
We are excited to present this month’s program "Selecting the right fan" I have met 
this presenter in the past and found his presentations to be very informative. As 
always please bring a friend 
 
Please note that registration for the 2017 Annual Conference has opened. 
 
Hope to see you next week. 
 
Ethan Grover 
President, GGAC and CTTC 
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 Chapter Programs Schedule 

 

Below is a listing of this year’s programs.  Please call or e-mail suggestions for programs as indicated below: 
 

September 19, 2016 Constant Speed Pumping VS Variable speed Pumping Andrei Hari 
 

October 27, 2016 Rapid City Water Reclamation Facility Tour. Clyde Jones 
 

November 17, 2016 Design and Economics of Heat Pump Systems Alan Niles 
 

December 15, 2016 The Importance of Humidification Webinar 
 

January 19, 2017 Electro Technology Expo/ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer Dan Int-Hout 
 

February 16, 2017 Chiller Water Plant with Thermal Energy Storage Blake Ellis 
 

March 17, 2017 Picking the Right Fan (Twin City Fans) Nathan Stublaski  
 

April 21, 2017 TBD TBD 
 

May 19, 2017 TBD TBD  
 

Send program suggestions to: Ethan Grover 
(P) 605-939-1789 
programs@blackhillsashrae.org 

 

Membership 
 

If anyone knows of someone who might be interested in becoming a member of ASHRAE, contact David Dowling at: 
membershippromotion@blackhillsashrae.org 


